
Due to current COVID-19 Protocols, at this time Owen Sound Dental Clinic is ​NOT              
accepting walk-ins. 

Only those with scheduled appointments will be permitted in the office 5 minutes prior to               
appointment time. No walk-ins for payment or to make appointments. Payments and            
appointments are to be scheduled by phone only at this time. 

Please call the office when you have arrived in the parking lot for your appointment, and                
we will let you know when we are able to allow you in the clinic. 

Thank you for your co-operation at this time. 
Owen Sound Dental Clinic 


